
Cisco Systems, Inc.
170 West Tasman Drive,

San Jose, CA 95134 USA

January 21, 2025

Letter of Permissive Change Request

Federal Communications Commission

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

To whom it may concern:

We, Cisco Systems, Inc., would like to propose a permissive change to the existing FCC ID UDX-600173020

due to the OEM change pursuant to CFR 2.1043.

FCC ID: UDX-600173020 (Original Grant Date:11/03/2023)

The changes filed under this application are:

1.) Difference in the shielding case and frame of Wi-Fi.

2.) Layout routing changed for Wi-Fi antenna optimization.

3.) the RF schematics and RF key components of the new product version remain unchanged.

4.) the RF components are still located in about the same location.

5.) the RF features and parameters granted in the original authorization remain unchanged.

6.) Software security remains unchanged from the original application

A detailed list of comparisons with the original application has been submitted.

Regards,

Aurelio Llabres

Compliance Manager

Cisco Systems, Inc.

Tel: +1 415-432-1000

Fax: +1 415 632-5899


